September 20, 2013
David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering

P.O. Box 93924
Albuquerque, NM 87199
Re:
Hampton Inn At The Sunport Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer’s Stamp dated 9-05-13 (M15/D043)
Dear Mr. Soule,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 9-05-13, the above referenced Grading Plan can not be approved for building permit based on the following comments:

· Please make sure all the proposed spot elevations are legible.

· Easement is required from the property owner to the east for the placement of the retaining wall.
· As previously asked, please show the location of the cobble swale on the grading plan or remove the detail if a swale is not needed.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.
Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.
Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development and Review Services

C:
E-mail
